## CATION

THE DOCUMENTARY

Newsletter Volume: II

## Producer's Notes

For the past four months whenever someone has asked me what I've been up to I have said something along the lines of, "Well, besides working and biking I've been producing a documentary about Ilamas." I'll be honest - every time I have told someone that it has led to a long conversation about Ilamas. The more and more I share the stories of what I have learned about Ilamas and my interactions with Ilamas the more and more I see the interest start to spark in their eyes. I am excited that everyone I talk to is just as excited as I am about Ilamas. That is why I am excited about the progress the documentary is making this summer.

As we move forward into the summer we are excited at the progress of Llama Nation. The director Tanner Shinnick and assistant director John Meier headed out to Oregon to film with the "Backcountry Llama Rendezvous." There they were able to see another side of the llama community than what we filmed in Georgia. They even had the help of the personal assistant Ida the Llama to help with packing the filming gear in the backwoods.

In the middle of July we are excited to head out on a full production shoot filming in Georgia, Tennessee, and North Carolina to film many different aspects of the story. We will start out filming at the Pearson Pond Llama Ranch where we will have the exciting opportunity to work with an aerial film crew to film the beautiful scenery and llamas of Pearson Pond from the sky. After that we will make our way over to the University of Tennessee to speak with Dr David Anderson about the care he does with Llamas at their veterinary clinic. We will continue on to North Carolina and interview one of our main stars, Janessa, who is preparing for the National Llama Showing Championship.

Although this shoot is going to be very fast paced we will make sure to post updates on facebook and instagram of the filming process.

Thank you, Aaron Egbert Allsop



## New Logo & T-Shirts

If you follow us on social media, you have most likely already seen our new logo. However, we wanted to formally introduce it to you all. We're very excited for our new logo and the life it gives to the documentary. The little touches like the llama ears in the "L's" is what really makes it unique and fresh.

Here VERY shortly we will have t-shirts on sale featuring our new logo. Once they're available, they will be posted on all our social media outlets and on our website. You can order directly from our site. The cost will be \$20.

Thank you all and we hope you enjoy the new logo and the life it's already starting to bring to the documentary.

Thank you, Tanner Shinnick







stories we've found and the footage we've recorded. It's really been a great journey telling this story. We have a great trip planned for August as well that will really explore llamas in a new light, different than what we're used to.

If you like to keep up on our happening and whereabouts more frequently, be sure to follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twtitter. We're constantly updating where were at and what we've accomplished thus far. Thank you all for your continued support as we bring this story to life.

We'd like to give a huge thanks to the Packing Llama Trial Association and the Florida Alpaca Llama Association. They've been instrumental in helping us to tell this story. Thank you.

For donations, contributions or investments toward the production of Llama Nation, please contact Tanner Shinnick at: tannershinnick@gmail.com 706-618-1091